
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City Council of the City of Crystal River, Florida 

that a SPECIAL MEETING has been scheduled for January 22nd, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m. 

to discuss a Mutual Separation and Consulting Agreement.  

 

This meeting will be held in Damron Conference Room (Temporary Council Chamber) 

at 915 N. Suncoast Blvd., Crystal River, Florida.   
 

Any person requiring reasonable accommodation at this meeting because of a disability 

or physical impairment should contact the City of Crystal River, City Clerk’s Office, 915 

N. Suncoast Blvd., Crystal River, FL  34429, (352) 795-4216. 
 

 

 
 


